
 

 

Circular No.110/2022-23                                   1st November 2022 

 

Dear Parent                                                                                                            
 

Season’s Greeting! 

As winter season has started, we request you to ensure that the following points are 
adhered from Monday,7th November 2022: 

  
 Students can wear school hoodies or blue/black/grey colour hoodies/ sweater/ 

jacket. Kindly refrain from sending in other colour hoodies/sweater/jacket. 
 Girls need to wear black/grey leggings with their skirts. 
 Students should only wear full length white socks and black velcro shoes. 

 Note: If the child has cough/cold/fever, kindly refrain from sending to school. 

Regards 

 

Principal 

 

 


